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SPECIAL TOWN COUNCIL / SITE VISIT MEETING NO. 802, OCTOBER 12, 2010 

ROLL CALL 

Mayor Toben called the meeting to order at 4:04 p.m. and Clerk Hanlon called the roll. 

Present:  Councilmembers Maryann Derwin, Ann Wengert, Vice Mayor Ted Driscoll and Mayor 
Steve Toben 

Absent:  Councilmember John Richards 

Others: Assistant Town Manager McDougall, Town Planner Vlasic and Clerk Hanlon  

ORAL COMMUNICATIONS: None  

REGULAR AGENDA 
  
Public Hearing and Site Visit: View and discuss the proposed site of a T-Mobile Wireless Cellular Facility.  

Mayor Toben opened the meeting by welcoming attending residents and introducing T-Mobile 
representatives who would be providing an overview of the proposed project. The meeting was called 
so that the Town Council and residents alike could view the site, the proposed wireless facility location, 
and obtain additional details of the project as this would be a public hearing item on the October 13 Town 
Council meeting agenda. 

Greg Guerrazzi, consulting architect for T-Mobile, provided a detailed project description and answered 
questions from attending residents. Additional consultants present representing T-Mobile were attorney 
Paul Albritton, consulting engineer Bill Hammett, and arborist for the project, John McClenahan. Also in 
attendance was John McCall representing California Water Service, property owner of the 1.3 acre site 
and Tom Vlasic, Town Planner and Karen Kristiansson, Principal Planner, who were present representing 
the Town of Portola Valley. 

At the close of the meeting Mayor Toben asked residents for final comment and extended an invitation to 
attend the October 13 Town Council meeting where the topic would appear as a public hearing item on 
the agenda. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 5:00 p.m. 

 
 
_____________________________     _________________________ 
Mayor         Town Clerk 
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